HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Daiglen Drive, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 5RP

Tel: 01708 853000

Email: office@holycrossprimary.thurrock.sch.uk

Website: http://www.holycrossprimary.com

Headteacher: Mrs Sandra Power BA(Hons) NPQH







Friday 21st June 2024

Dear Parents

Parent Conduct on the Playground

I am writing to address a matter of significant importance regarding the management of student relationships and conflicts in the playground at the end of the school day.

It has come to my attention that some parents have been approaching children in the playground to discuss friendship issues and disagreements between students. I must emphasise that this is not an appropriate course of action and is strongly discouraged.

Similarly, I ask that parents refrain from approaching other parents in the playground to address concerns about their children's friendships or disputes. These matters are best handled through the proper channels within the school.

If you have any worries or issues regarding your child, I urge you to speak directly with the relevant school staff, such as your child's class teacher or a member of SLT. They are equipped to listen to your concerns, provide guidance, and work with you to find constructive solutions.

Maintaining a safe and supportive environment for all our students is of the utmost priority. By working together and following the appropriate procedures, we can ensure that any problems are addressed effectively and in a manner that respects the wellbeing of all involved.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in this matter.

Yours Sincerely

Sandra Power Headteacher Holy Cross Catholic Primary School















